THE

SCHOOL

Ref: LKE/LPA/PS207/22
4 May 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians
Re: Year 10 History - Imperial War Museum - Thursday 7 July 2022

The History department are pleased to offer the Year 10 students the opportunity to attend the
Holocaust Exhibition at the Imperial War Museum in London. This is an opportunity for students
to develop a deeper understanding of their Weimar and Nazi Germany studies with an emphasis
on the Holocaust.

We will be travelling to London by coach leaving The Angmering School at 7.30 am.
Students will need to be at school for 7.15 am so that we can make a prompt start.
We will be leaving London at 14.30 so hope to return to school at 5.00 pm (traffic permitting).

The cost of the trip is £22.25 and we have 50 places available.

Please complete the google reply form to register your child’s interest in this trip by Friday 13
May. Reply Slip

If we receive more than 50 applications, places will be allocated by ballot.

A list of students who have been unsuccessful will be kept and, if places subsequently become
available, they will be again allocated by ballot.

You will be advised if your child has a place on the trip during the week beginning 16 May 2022,
at which point we will require an immediate payment for the trip via ParentPay to secure the
place. Payment for the trip will be required by Monday 6 June.

Please do not try to pay for the trip until you have received confirmation from us that your child
has a place.

We must tell you that, as the school could not bear any of the costs of the trip without reducing
its ability to provide the books and materials that are essential for its curricular needs, the trip
cannot take place unless all parents who are able to are willing to contribute. If you would like
your son/daughter to participate, but are unable to contribute the full amount or are in receipt of
income support or family credit, please contact me in confidence, in writing, by 13 May 2022.


https://forms.gle/DjkQhd9mEWf5yp2x8

At the time of writing there are currently no Government Covid restrictions that may apply to this
trip. However, as the Covid 19 situation may change, we will have to follow the Government
guidance in place at the time of the trip. This may also include specific requirements that the
Imperial War Museum has at that time.

Therefore it is necessary to point out that should your child be unwell at the time of the trip oris
unable to take part in the trip due to Covid 19 restrictions that affects them, then unless we are
able to find a student to your child’s place, you will not receive a refund for the place you have
booked.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

Leanne Kelly

Head of History and Trip Leader
Ikelly@theangmeringschool.co.uk



